

MUSIC - NEWS - AGRICULTURE

CENTRAL VIRGINIA BROADCASTING CO., INC.

ADDRESS TO:

P. O. BOX 730

GRETNA, VIRGINIA

Oct. 31, 1956

Dear Kermit,

EVER

Glad to hear from you, yep you got us ok. Glad to know that we were coming in so well. The report that you gave us jives with our station log. That is what we ran every day during the month of Oct. We are a daytime station and starting tomorrow we sign off at 5:15. As you already know we are lkw, and by the way we are directional.

We are using all Gates equipment and we have been on the air since August 11, 1956, so you see we are still kinda new.

I am enclosing a coverage map of the station, so you can see what we are supposed to do.

Hoping to hear from you again, I am,

Sincerely

Charles Lingafelt Chief Engineer, WMNA